
It is the policy of San Antonio ISD not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, age, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual orientation or disability in its 

vocational programs, services or activities as required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972; Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 

1973, as amended, and SAISD's board policies DIA, FFH, and FFI.  

 

Es norma del distrito de San Antonio no discriminar por motivos de raza, color, religión, origen nacional, sexo, identidad de género, expresión de género, orientación sexual o discapacidad, en 

sus programas, servicios o actividades vocacionales, tal como lo requieren el Título VI de la Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, según enmienda; el Título IX de las Enmiendas en la Educación, de 

1972, la Sección 504 de la Ley de Rehabilitación de 1973, según enmienda, y las pólizas DIA, FFH, y FFI de la mesa directiva de SAISD. 

 

   
      
 

 
           

Subject: Student Covid Vaccine Tracker 

Date: Monday, March 21, 2022 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

We are providing a confidential website, at which parents and guardians may securely 

upload their child’s COVID-19 vaccine record. Providing this documentation is voluntary 

but doing so may benefit your child. Students who are known to be vaccinated may not 

need to quarantine due to an exposure to a positive person, allowing your child to remain 

learning in school and participating in extracurricular activities.  

 

With your participation, your child’s COVID vaccine information will be safely placed in 

his or her SAISD electronic medical record and can be retrieved by the school nurse 

should a copy be needed in the future. 

 
• If you are interested in participating, please complete the form at this link: 

https://saisd.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_57MonWuOSn8gmBo 

 
• The survey can also be accessed through this QR Code: 

 
 

If your child is eligible for the COVID-19 vaccine and you would like for your child to be 

vaccinated, please visit the district’s website at www.saisd.net/vaccines for a list of 

upcoming opportunities, conveniently available right here within our district. Vaccines 

have been shown to be safe and are a critical tool to help keep children healthy, protect 

their learning, and provide stability for our families.  

 

We appreciate your partnership in keeping our school a safe and healthy environment 

for learning. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rick Flores, Principal 

Rhodes Middle School 
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